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               Oct. 30th – Nov. 3rd, 2017
Teacher Page: http://nms.nbed.nb.ca/teacher/mrs-wall 
 Email: lynsey.wall@nbed.nb.ca  
Reading: This week for reading, we will be introducing and adding the strategy “Lips the Fish” to our “C.A.F.E” Menu. When we read a word we don’t know “in a snap”, we get our lips ready and say the first few sounds of the word. We will also be introducing “Bossy ‘e’” (silent “e” or magic “e”). When we see an “e”, on the end of a word, most of the time, it likes to “boss” around the vowel in the word to “speak up and say its own name!” i.e. the “e” at the end of the word “blame” is a bossy “e” word. 
Grade 1 Sight Words: 

Grade 2 Sight Words:

                          

Writing:  We have started writing independent stories on the topic of “A Haunted House”.  Students are writing pieces with the aid of pictures of haunted houses, a descriptive word list (adjectives to describe a haunted house), a Haunted House they made in Art and my story I have modeled for them.  Once these spooky pieces are completed, I will mark them with aid of the provincial grade level rubrics and send them home to share with you.  Stay tuned! 
Math:  We continue to work on our “Numbers to 20” unit (Gr. 1) and “Numbers to 50” unit (Gr. 2). This week, we will be working on representing numbers in various ways i.e. in two groups, number word, drawing a picture, using the numeral etc. We also introduce showing a number using equal groups with and without singles. For example we can show the number 15 by making 2 groups of 7 and having 1 left over.  You can practice this at home by providing your child with cheerios, pennies, marshmallows, chocolate chips etc. 
Important Messages and Reminders:  
(Next week (Wed, Nov. 8th) our class will be partaking in a Spell-a-thon to help raise money for our class year end field trip/special activities. This week I have sent home a copy of the “No Excuse” words (use this to help your child practice) and a pledge sheet.  Money can come in at any time.  The final due date is Thursday, Nov. 16th.  Best of luck everyone!
( There is NO SCHOOL on Friday, Nov. 10th (PL Day for Teachers) and Monday, Nov. 13th, due to Remembrance Day falling on Saturday.
(Please remember if you want to send in Halloween treats, make sure they are peanut/nut free.  Thank you!
